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ATTENTION 
Notice of Partial Road Closure – A portion of the south lane of Settlers Bay Drive will be closed for repairs of the slope and shoulder of the road. The 
closure will be in effect starting Wednesday October 23, 2024, and should be completed on October 30, 2024. Please expect delays and be patient while 
flaggers manage traffic flow through the area. 
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Settlers Bay Drive 
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Contact: 
Andrew Strahler Matt Ketchum 
Mat-Su Borough K&H Civil Constructors 
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This map is solely for informational purposes only. The 
Borough makes no express or implied warranties with respect 
to the character, function, or capabilities of the map or the 
suitability of the map for any particular purpose beyond those 
originally intended by the Borough. For information regarding 
the full disclaimer and policies related to acceptable uses of 
this map, please contact the Matanuska-Susitna Borough GIS 
Division at 907-861-7858. 




